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This happy quilter, Claudia, attended a Poinsettias, 

Peppermints, & Pines workshop held in San Antonio. 

Claudia finished most of her top in class. Five days 

later she sent me a picture. Claudia you did a beautiful 

job! Thank you for attending the workshop and for 

sharing your picture and comments. 

 

Here's what Claudia had to say: 

 

 “I finished my appliqués — the stars were difficult but 

worth it! I love it! Thank you for the workshop.” 

“Stencil was easy to use and Ms. Matzen did a great 

job of explaining how to use it. I look forward to 

making the poinsettia table topper.” 

Claudia McCoy, UUMC Quilt Guild 

 

 


